
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 23 October 2019 22:08 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Pavillon and MUGA 
 
Dear Clare Malloy, 
 
I wish to oppose the community asset transfer request of Cathkin Park to the Jimmy Johnstone 
Charitable Trust. 
 
I am a local resident who uses the park daily and am strongly against any form of closing the park off 
to the public and segregating the free green space for the use of a select few.  
 
At present the park is for all of the community, open to anyone and everyone and should remain 
that way.  
 
The consultation process which is stated within the application indicates that 40 people were 
consulted. If the Jimmy Johnstone Charitable Trust were serious about a public consultation they 
would have consulted the wider community and made their plans public by making the application 
transparent and widely advertised.  
One A4 page cable tied to a fence OUTSIDE of Cathkin Park at the railings to the bottom end of 
Florida Avenue does not constitute making their plans well known within the community. 
 
The application does not clearly state exactly what is being proposed apart from a map showing the 
park carved up. 
 
It appears to be an underhand way of trying to steal the Park from the community. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 

 
Sent from my iPad 
 




